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Central garage, 9 Hanna Avenue,
Large number of recovered bicycles on display
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On Friday, July 18, 2008, at 11 a.m., a large number of bicycles, which were recovered
overnight in a series of search warrants, will be on display.

The bicycles will be at Central garage, 9 Hanna Avenue.

Detective Sergeant Ed Roseto will also be at 9 Hanna Avenue to speak with the media.

Details of the search warrant and the recovered bicycles will be released shortly.

Constable Wendy Drummond, Public Information, for Detective Sergeant Ed Roseto, 14
Division
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